
Introducing “Tapestry”: 
Weaving Fellowship, Mission, and 

Joy in Christ 

At Bacon Memorial, we believe that every 
person is a unique thread in God’s greater design. 
That’s why we’re launching Tapestry—a new group 
dedicated to building meaningful relationships, 
serving with purpose, and celebrating the vibrant life 
we share in Christ. 

Why “Tapestry”? Ephesians 2:10 reminds us: 
“For we are God’s handiwork, created in Christ Jesus to do good works, which God 
prepared in advance for us to do.” Each of us brings something special to the table—our 
stories, our gifts, our faith journeys. Together, we form a living tapestry, woven by God’s 
grace and bound by love. 

What You’ll Find in Tapestry: 

•               Fellowship Gatherings: relaxed gatherings of connection, conversation, and 
community 

•    Mission Moments: opportunities to serve locally and globally with heart and 
hands as we support our mission projects 

•               Joyful Events: game nights, creative workshops, outings, and celebrations that 
reflect the joy of Christ 

Whether you're seeking deeper friendships, a place to serve, or simply a space to 
belong, Tapestry welcomes you. Come be part of something beautifully woven—where 
every thread matters.  Please bring a neighbor or friend!  All are welcome!   

Tapestry Inaugural Gathering and Fellowship 
Celebrating the Vibrant Life we Share 

Saturday, September 20, 2025 – 2:00 pm 

Bacon Memorial Presbyterian Church – Multi-Purpose Room 
166 59th Street, Niagara Falls, NY 

 
Refreshments will be provided 

Please RSVP - lisagiacomazza@gmail.com 


